
Curriculum Committee Email Meeting – late proposals 

February/March 2015 
 

Committee members responding to approve email proposals :  Albert, Cable, Herrington, Kahl, , Marlin, Merz, Owen, Soly, 
Tyburski, Watson, Winland 

Presenter: Herrington 
Topic Discussion Follow-up 
Human Services, AAS (generalist option 
ONLY) 

Proposal to add Math 109 to acceptable Math core for 
these students.  Topics are more relevant to entry-level 
jobs, in which students may be helping clients with 
basic math, such as budgeting. 

Proposal sent to committee 
members via email.  K. Herrington 
made a motion to accept the 
proposal and waive the 2nd reading.  
Majority responded with “Yay” to 
this proposal, which will go into 
effect in August of 2015. 

AAS, Occupational Development for Child 
Development Specialist 

This is an articulation agreement between WVNCC and 
the Department of Labor.  Curriculum needed revised 
to meet Series 11 requirements and to allow for more 
transferability of courses to 4 year schools for students 

Proposal sent to committee 
members via email.  K. Herrington 
made a motion to accept the 
proposal and waive the 2nd reading.  
Majority responded with “Yay” to 
this proposal, which will go into 
effect in August of 2015. 

AAS, Technical Studies, Child & Family 
Specialist 

This is an articulation agreement between WVNCC and 
Northern Panhandle Head Start.  Curriculum needed 
revised to meet Series 11 requirements and to allow for 
more transferability of courses to 4 year schools for 
students 

Proposal sent to committee 
members via email.  K. Herrington 
made a motion to accept the 
proposal and waive the 2nd reading.  
Majority responded with “Yay” to 
this proposal, which will go into 
effect in August of 2015. 

Other business Recent summary of curriculum changes provided to 
faculty on March 20 was missing reference to the 
following:  PHIL 125 was removed from the catalog.  
Approved Math 109 as a math core option for Human 
Services, AAS, generalist students ONLY (not early 
childhood). 

Request for corrections sent to 
Carry DeAtley, L. Kefauver, N. 
Albert, and R. Yescenczki. 



Next Meeting August (Friday of all-college week). Exact date and 
time will be announced at a later time. 

 

Submitted by K. Herrington 3/27/15 


